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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

 

Premier’s statement on Referendum Law ruling 

 

 
“Understandably, the ruling of Acting Judge Tim Owen QC of Matrix Chambers handed 

down this morning is not the outcome that the Government had hoped for. 

  

“While the Court determined that the Referendum Law was incompatible with section 70 of 

the Constitution, the question of the appropriate relief to be granted is still outstanding. We 

understand that it will take some time before an order on this issue is made.  

  

“Pending the Court’s final order, aside from the immediate issue of an appeal, the 

Government will take time to consider its next steps regarding the port project, and will issue 

another statement in due course.” 
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